
 
 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
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November 19, 2020 
 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 
 

Subject:  Withdrawal of Advertisement 
 
Project Description:  DD00335 
 
 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation has withdrawn the advertisement and is 
no longer soliciting bids at this time. The proposal and associated documents have been 
removed from the NCDOT Connect Site and Bid Express.   
 
DD00335 consists of Thin Lift Pavement Preservation work located on various routes in 
Edgecombe and Halifax Counties.   
 
The project will be re-advertised at a later date. 
 
 
For further information or questions, please contact me by phone at 252-640-6433 or by 
email at vpgardner@ncdot.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Vickie P. Gardner 
Division 4 Proposals Engineer 
 
VPG/ 
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